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From November 2023, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff 
review 2024-25 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were 
given the opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

What parts of our proposed methodology for setting the flat and 
time-varying minimum feed-in tariffs do you support? 
 
That it continues from last year 

 
What parts of our proposed methodology should we change? 
 
Maintain the current or significantly increase the proposed feed-in tariff to cover significant 
increases in residential power prices, as the excess used helps to cover the massive price 
increases residential customers continue to suffer through year on year. 
 
For our overall methodology, or parts of it, what alternative 
methodologies should we consider? 
 
One weighted towards a greater feed-in tariff to offset the ongoing price increases. 


